
Dear La Pietra Community,

We are delighted to announce the appointment of Ms. Lynne Toyofuku as the new Chair of
our Board of Trustees. Ms. Toyofuku, a proud alumna of La Pietra – Hawai’i School for
Girls, brings a wealth of experience and a deep passion for girls’ education.

Ms. Toyofuku enjoyed a successful career
as an employment law litigator before
recently retiring from private practice. She
now serves as a per diem judge for the
Hawai’i Family Court. Her extensive
community involvement includes serving on
the boards of the Hawai’i State Bar
Foundation, Special Education Center of
Hawai’i, and the Visitor Aloha Society of
Hawai’i.

We are confident in Ms. Toyofuku’s ability
to lead our board with vision and
dedication, and we look forward to her
continued contributions to our school's
future.

We would also like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation to outgoing
Chair, Mr. Russell Gifford, who has led the Board of Trustees of La Pietra – Hawai’i School
for Girls for the past six years. His dedicated service exemplifies the Hawaiian concept of
kahiau, or “selfless giving,” which is a core value of a La Pietra education. We wish him
well and look forward to his continued support and wisdom that have been deeply
appreciated.

Please join us in welcoming Ms. Toyofuku as we look forward to a new chapter of growth
and success for La Pietra – Hawai’i School for Girls!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Grems
Head of School
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2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815
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